
Florida 
Public 
Utilities 
Company 

ORIGINAL 

P 0 Box 3395 
West Palm Beach 
FL 33402-3395 

September 16,2002 

Ms. Blanca S. Bay6, Director 
Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Coinmission 
2540 Shuinard Oak Rlvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0950 

RE: DOCKET NO. 020831-WS: Rescission by Nassau County of Resolution No. 2001-128, 
which rescinded Florida Public Service Commission jurisdiction over investor-owned 
water and wastewater systems in Nassau County. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

We wish to have the attached letter to Board of County Commissioners of Nassau County 
iiicluded as a document under the above docket. 

You may contact me at (561) 838-1733, or by e-mail to jmesite@fpuc.com. 

James V. Mesite, Jr. 
Senior Project Accountant 

-IIc 

E n c l :  Copy of Nassau County Letter 

cc: SJ-627, wmassau Count Letter 



Florida 
Public 
Utilities 
Company 

P 0 Box 3395 
West Palm Beach 
FL 33402-3395 

September 16,2002 

Board of County Commissioners of Nassau County 
P. 0. Box 1010 
Fernandina Beach, Florida 32034 

RE: Assessment Fees for the Period September 17,2001, through July 15,2002 

Dear Madam/Sir: 

Florida Public Utilities Company operates a Water Division on Amelia Island in Nassau County, 
Florida, supplying water to the City of Fernandina Beach and the unincorporated surrounding 
area. For the period referenced above, we were under the jurisdiction of Nassau County. 

During this period, we collected $1 1 1,867.99 of water assessment fees. Please provide the 
necessary procedures or directions regarding the remittance of the assessment fees that we have 
accumulated while under the jurisdiction of the County. 

You may contact me at (561) 838-1733, or by e-mail to jmesite@fpuc.com. 

Thank you in advance for your timely resolution of this matter. 

James-V. Mesite, Jr. 
Senior Project Accountant 

cc: George Bachman 
Mario Lacaci 
Cheryl Martin 
Wayne L. Schiefelbein, Esq. 
Chuck Stein 
FPSC, Commission Clerk & Administrative Services, 

RE: Docket No. 02083 1 -WS (wlseparate cover letter) 
SJ-627 


